
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message from our CEO 

Hello Everyone, 

The new financial year has got off to a great start 

with four new projects which will allow us to do 

more great work to make sure that disabled people 

in Gloucestershire have the best possible support 

and the right opportunities and have their voices 

heard. The new projects also mean new staff which 

is great for IG. I would like to welcome them to our 

team. 

As we go from strength to strength we must grasp 

the opportunities that come our way whilst at the 

same time making sure that we remain true to our 

values. It is those values that make us special. 

Our success is down to the efforts of our people, I’d 

like to thank them for all their hard work. 
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Working Together Celebration 

We are planning a garden party for July to 

celebrate the work we do together.  We will 

be sending out invitations to our staff team, 

volunteers, Experts by Experience and the 

partners we work closely with on our 

projects very soon. 

 
New Projects  

• Tewksbury Community Hub 

• Joint Strategic Needs 

Analysis Engagement 

• Glos Assistants – PA 

Directory 

• Peer Mentors Project 

Don’t forget to check out… 

• Small Charity Week 18 – 

23rd June 2018 

• Learning Disability Week 18 

– 24 June 2018 

• National Co-Production 

Week 2 – 6 July 2018 

• http://www.inclusiongloucest

ershire.co.uk/news  for the 

latest news from Inclusion 

Gloucestershire 

Hellos and Goodbyes… 

Goodbye Sarah and good luck with your 

exciting new life in America! 

Hello Nicki, Caitlin, Jennie, Stephanie, 

Janis, Mhairi, Miranda, Keziah, Lex 

 

NEWS 
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We are moving… 

In September this year we will 

be leaving the Manor House in 

Barnwood Road and moving 

to a new building.  We are 

working hard to find 

somewhere that will be 

suitable and will be in touch 

when we know where we will 

be moving to. 

 

Stay in touch with us! 

If you haven’t received this 

newsletter directly and would like 

to, please email info@inclusion-

glos.org or call 01452 623120 and 

ask to be added to the mailing list. 

What’s on at the Hubs? 

• Carnival Days with Artshape 

• Community Fire Safety 

Advisors visiting 

• Local PCSO visit 

• St Mary DeCrypt coming to 

talk about their renovation 

work 

• Budgeting workshop from 

Citizens Advice 

• Peer led craft sessions 

• Early evening activity – Meal 

at the docks 29th June  

• New partnership work with 

Cheltenham Borough 

Homes in Cheltenham 

• New venue for Cheltenham 

Coming Up 

• Don’t forget to send us your 

picture holding a poster 

saying why you love 

Inclusion Glos for us to 

Tweet on Small Charities 

Day 18 June 2018 

How can I get involved with 

Inclusion Gloucestershire? 

• Pop into our Hubs in Cheltenham, Gloucester, 

Stonehouse, Coleford or Tewkesbury. They’re 

open to anybody with a disability or mental ill 

health. For locations and opening times visit 

http://www.inclusiongloucestershire.co.uk/servic

es/#inclusionshub 

• Get involved with MHELO, our peer network for 

people with mental health challenges.  

• We will soon be asking people with learning 

disabilities about what helps them and how life 

could be better. If you’d like to have your say, 

we’d love to hear from you. We’ll be running 

workshops – contact us to find out when. 

• If you are looking for or are a PA or more 

informal assistant, we’d love to tell you about a 

new directory that is being launched this 

summer to link the two together. 

• Check out our jobs and volunteer opportunities 

http://www.inclusiongloucestershire.co.uk/jobs/  

 

Contact us 

info@inclusion-glos.org 

01452 623120 

Find Us 

www.inclusiongloucestershire.co.uk 

@inclusionglos 

www.youtube.com/channel/UCPtMb2HMGT

pHOt5ijpRiGrA   
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